Tell the City of Burnaby about your child-care needs 11

Survey for parents open until January 17th, 2020.

Author:

Source: Burnaby Now **Format:** Article

Publication Date: 11 Dec 2019

AVAILABILITY
Access online [2]
Access survey online [3]

EXCERPTS

What are your family's child-care needs?

The City of Burnaby wants to know. That's why it's asking locals to fill out a survey as part of a provincial program planning for future child care services.

Anyone who lives or works in Burnaby and might need care for a child who is an infant to 12 years old can participate.

"The City of Burnaby is committed to delivering the best quality of life for our community, including our youngest citizens. Improving access to inclusive, quality child care will help us reach that goal," said Margaret Manifold, a senior social planner with the city.

The survey [3] takes about 15 minutes to complete, is open until Jan. 17, 2020.

Related link:

Region: British Columbia [4]
Tags: infrastructure [5]
system [6]

Source URL (modified on 27 Jan 2022): https://childcarecanada.org/documents/child-care-news/19/12/tell-city-burnaby-about-your-child-care-needs Links

[1] https://childcarecanada.org/documents/child-care-news/19/12/tell-city-burnaby-about-your-child-care-needs [2] https://www.burnabynow.com/news/tell-the-city-of-burnaby-about-your-child-care-needs-1.24032263 [3] https://burnaby.simplesurvey.com/f/s.aspx? s=1e43c5c6-34a9-481d-bfc6-a6cc4cabc85d [4] https://childcarecanada.org/taxonomy/term/7860 [5] https://childcarecanada.org/category/tags/infrastructure [6] https://childcarecanada.org/category/tags/system

1